
From: David N Anderson < > 
Date: Friday, 17 February 2023 at 1:31 pm 
To: Kamahl < > 
Cc: Managing Director's Office < > 
Subject: RE: ABC 

Dear Kamahl 
  
Thank you for bringing this matter directly to my attention. 
  
I was deeply concerned on reading the contents of your email.  I was advised that you 
had been sent an apology. 
  
I asked the relevant manager to look into this immediately so that I could come back 
to you as a matter of urgency.  
  
I understand that separately a member of the ABC reached out to you to advise that 
we have been informed Mr Adams’ apology was sent to the address listed as the 
contact address on your website. I understand that you have responded, indicating 
the address on the site is not yours but is of the person who manages the website, 
and that he advised you that he has not located a copy of the letter.  
  
This is an entirely regrettable situation. I have asked that Mr Adams convey his 
apologies to you directly at this email address ( ).  
  
I have great respect for you and your contribution not just to the ABC, but to this 
country, and I would never intentionally mislead anyone on this, or any other 
issue.  Please accept my sincere apologies. 
   
Yours sincerely, 
  
David Anderson 
  
  

 

  
David Anderson 
Managing Director 
ABC  

   

We acknowledge Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples as the First 
Australians 
and Traditional Custodians of the lands where we live, learn and work. 

  
  




